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Board of Health Meeting Notice 

 

 
There will be a meeting of the Waltham Board of Health on Tuesday,  

February 24, 2015 at 5:00 PM at the Waltham Government Center in the Public 

Meeting Room-Lower Level. 

 

 

The following items will be discussed: 

 

 

1. Beat Da Wrap, 411 Waverley Oaks Road.  Operating without a 

License.  Non-payment of fees. 

 

2. Los Latinos Market, 230 Newton Street.  Update on construction. 

 

 

3.  Implementation of Tobacco Amendment. 

 

4. Sarah McColgan from the Massachusetts Health Officers Association    

Tobacco Control Program will give a presentation on e-cigarettes and 

other nicotine products. 

 

 

 

 

John P. Zuppe 

Director of Public Health 
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